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Robin’s personable, friendly style was quickly embraced by audiences across the
country. Her natural ability to communicate effectively quickly put her in demand
as a keynote speaker and mentor. She has been featured internationally on
MSNBC-TV, Newsweek, the BBC, CNN, Forbes.com, The New York Times, and more.
Her clients are quick to agree that she is results-oriented, proven by her
tremendous success as an award-winning author and speaker. She has a unique
ability to help her clients to do the same: establish their vision and then achieve
it. Whether speaking at association functions, corporate meetings, or conventions,
Robin knows how to motivate, inspire, and help others achieve their goals and
dreams.
The Art of the Business Lunch was conceived by Robin while she was in sales. She
saw it becoming a best seller and it quickly became just that. Her signature book
on business relationships is currently in twelve languages worldwide. Now, as a
professional keynote speaker, award-winning author, and corporate trainer, Robin
Jay is not just “The Queen of...

Testimonials

Robin Jay

“I have to let you know that I’m looking forward to reading The Art of the
Business Lunch on my flight Monday morning (business trip – with several meal
dates on the schedule). I’ll finally have some time to sit and enjoy! Your
presentation was spectacular! I was the one cracking up – maybe a little too
loudly! But I really enjoyed it!”

- Riverside Convention Bureau .

“You are amazing! I have never learned so much and had so much fun at any
MPI meeting, let alone a breakfast meeting!! I congratulate you on your personal
and professional achievements. You are inspirational to all who are fortunate to
meet you.”

- Wynn | Encore, Las Vegas.
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